
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Friends and Families, 
 
This week started off with an assembly from Mrs 
Whitehouse, the CEO of Inspire Education Trust. Mrs 
Whitehouse spoke to the children about what it means to 
be part of a multi academy trust. The children were excited 
to hear that there will be trust events throughout the year, where Arley children will work with 
children from the other Inspire schools. Our name change to 'Arley Primary 
Academy' also created lots of discussion around school. It was fantastic to 
see children so excite by the future of Arley Primary Academy! 

A personal highlight for me this week, had to be the Young Voices Concert 
held in Birmingham. Over 3000 children from different schools attended the 
event and I was extremely lucky, as Mrs Orton invited me along too! Our 
Arley Choir were simply fantastic and sang (and danced) their hearts out! 
Well done to each and every one of you and a special thank you to Mrs 
Orton for ensuring this was all possible, creating 
special memories for the children of Arley. 
Definitely a night that everyone in the arena will 
never forget!  

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend.  

Mrs Parkes 

Headteacher  
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Attendance week ending 26th January 2024 

 
 

Nursery = 96% 
Reception =93% 

Year 1 = 95% 
Year 2 =92% 
Year 3 =86% 
Year 4 = 97% 
Year 5 =87% 
Year 6 =94% 

   

 

 

The total attendance for 

the school this week is 92% 

which is 4% off the school 

target of 96%. 

 

 

Valentines Disco 

 

 
                                     
 

 

Stars of the week 26th January 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to buy your ticket to the Valentines 
disco, last day to buy them is Wednesday 31st 

January. 
£2.50 per child. 

Reception - Aurora     Year 1 – Reagan 
Year 2 – Brodie     Year 3 – Major 
Year 4 – Rebekah     Year 5 – Caelan 
Year 6 - Maya 

 


